
From: SARDINHA Lisa on behalf of Oregon Department of Aviation
To: STANSBURY Betty; CLARK Cathy RB; BEACH Anthony
Cc: PECK Heather
Subject: FW: Aviation Board Meeting Comment - FROM MARICI REID AT INDEPENDENCE
Date: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 4:06:41 PM

FYI
Lisa

-----Original Message-----
From: Marici Reid <marici@earthlink.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 1:46 PM
To: Oregon Department of Aviation <mail.aviation@ODAV.oregon.gov>
Subject: Aviation Board Meeting Comment

Dear Aviation Board,
I sent an email to you all on February 7 regarding some issues at Independence Airport﻿. As a longtime leaseholder,
and in light of the nature of my concerns, I expected the courtesy of a reply or at least an acknowledgement of my
email. To date I have not heard from any of you.

Betty Stansbury assured me she would forward my email to all of you. I’m not sure at which point the
communication process is broken, but unfortunately ODA is proving itself truly broken and dysfunctional in the
communication department. I would appreciate you contacting me to discuss the issues in my original email.

It would also be helpful to have better contact information for the Board members on the public website.

Thank you
Marici Reid
Manager, Independence Aviation LLC
﻿

Sent from my iPhone
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